
   

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 2023 

 
GCSE Results Day 
24th August 2023 

 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
I am writing to inform you of the arrangements for the collection of GCSE Results on Thursday 
24th August.  
 
On Results Day 
 
Students should arrive at school through the main gates at the time specified below. To ensure 
the smooth running of the morning, please can we ask that students aim not to arrive at school 
more than five minutes early or late for their appointment: 
 

Students with surnames beginning with A  should arrive at 9:00am 
 

Students with surnames beginning with B should arrive at 9:05am 
 

Students with surnames beginning with C and D should arrive at 9:10am 
 

Students with surnames beginning with E, F or G should arrive at 9:15am 
 

Students with surnames beginning with H should arrive at 9:20am 
 

Students with surnames beginning with I, J, K or L should arrive at 9:30am 
 

Students with surnames beginning with M should arrive at 9:35am 
 

Students with surnames beginning with N, O, P, Q or R should arrive at 9:40am 
 

Students with surnames beginning with  S should arrive at 9:50am 
 

Students with surnames beginning with T, U, V, W X, Y or Z should arrive at 9:55am 
 

 
Students will use the Tatmarsh gate to exit the school grounds.  
 
 



 
 

   

 

If your child is unable to collect their results on 24th August 
 
We would very much like your child to come into school to collect their results, as staff will be 
available to explain the appeals process and to provide advice and guidance about post 16 
destinations. Results will not be given out over the telephone.  
 
If your son/daughter is unable to collect their results in person on the day, there are three 
options available:  
 
1. Your son/daughter can arrange for someone to collect their results for them, but they must 

write an authorisation letter giving details on who will collect on their behalf. The authorised 
person must bring this letter and proof of identity.  

2.  Your child can request that the results are sent by email – they will be sent to their school 
email address, only if they have made this request. Results will be sent out after 12pm on 
Thursday 24th August. Please contact school at exams@limehurst.org.uk.if you would like 
results to be sent out by email.  

3.  Your child can collect their results from Reception when term begins.  
 
 
Appeals 
 
Where students would like to appeal an outcome, we will talk to them on an individual basis to 

explain the process and options available.  Appeals can only be made by the school. You can read 

more about the appeals process here. 

We look forward to seeing our year 11 students once more to help celebrate their successes on 

24th  August. Thank you once more for all of your support during your child’s time at Limehurst. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Vickie Beeby 
Head of School 
 

 

 

mailto:exams@limehurst.org.uk
https://www.jcq.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/06/Appeals_Booklet_2023_FINAL.pdf

